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November 9, 2016 
 
Mr. Craig Godbout 
Colorado Water Conservation Board 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 718 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 

Re:  WSRA Grant Contract Number CTGG1 2015 
 
Dear Mr. Godbout,  
 

Trout Unlimited is requesting that it be released as fiscal agent for the Water Supply Reserve 
Account contract for the Elk Home Ditch Improvement Project (contract number CTGG1 2015) 
approved by the Colorado Water Conservation Board (“CWCB”) in March of 2015.  We request 
that the contract be transferred to the Upper Gunnison River Water Conservancy District as the new 
fiscal agent.  
 

This change will not affect the scope of work for the project approved by the Gunnison 
Basin Roundtable and the CWCB.    
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

         
 

Drew Peternell 
 


